
	
  

	
  
	
  

 
 

BR. DENNIS MAGNABUA APPOINTED AS REGIONAL DIRECTOR 
OF THE IALU BOARD  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Br. Dennis Magbanua (De La Salle – College of St. Benilde) has recently 
appointed by the Region of Asia and the Pacific Islands as its Regional Director 
at the International Association of La Salle Universities Board of Directors. 
 
Br. Pedro Luis replaces Br. Victor Franco at the same position.  IALU thanks the 
strong support it received from Br. Victor Franco and warmly welcomes its new 
Board Member.  
	
  


